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Date of Hearing:  10th April, 2012  
Venue of Hearing:  Horsham GRC (Stewards Room) 
Name:    Mr. Barry James 
Suburb:   Lower Norton  
GAR:    86(f) 
Offence:  Engaged in offensive language during the course of a Stewards 

Inquiry at Horsham GRC meeting held on 28 February, 2012 
  
Officiating Stewards:  J Rea, S Muir 
 
 
REPORT  
Stewards on 10th April, 2012 conducted an inquiry into an incident which occurred at the 
Horsham GRC meeting on 28 February, 2012 in which Mr. Barry James engaged in 
offensive language during the course of a Stewards’ Inquiry. 
 
Stewards heard evidence from Mr. Barry James and tendered a transcript of evidence taken 
at an Inquiry on 28th February, 2012 and a statement from Mr. James. 
 
After considering the evidence, Stewards charged Mr. Barry James with breach of GAR86(f) 
in that he engaged in offensive language during the course of a Stewards Inquiry at the 
Horsham GRC meeting on 28 February, 2012. 
 
Mr. Barry James pleaded guilty to the charge. 
 
Stewards found Mr. Barry James guilty as charged and fined him the sum of $200. 
 
 
 
………………………………………….  
Glenn Fish – Chief Steward  
 
 
NB: Steward Investigation/Hearing decisions are subject to Appeal under the Rules of Greyhound Racing. 
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The content on this page was published on 21-03-2014. If you notice any inaccuracies, please report it here    

https://www.grv.org.au/report-outdated-information/?durl=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.grv.org.au%2Fwp-content%2Fuploads%2F2014%2F03%2F20120410BarryJames.pdf

